
 

City of Riverdale, Iowa 
110 Manor Drive, Riverdale, Iowa 52722  (563) 355-2511  www.riverdaleia.org 

CITY OF RIVERDALE, IOWA 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) FOR EXAMINATION SERVICES 
 

The City of Riverdale ("City") will receive proposals to perform agreed upon procedures to satisfy the 

annual examination requirements of Section 11.6 of the Code of Iowa for the 3 years ending June 30, 

2027.  Attached is information relating to minimum specifications of services, data to be included in 

the proposal, evaluation criteria, and selected information relating to the City to be examined. 

 

Sealed proposals (1 copy) will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. (central), on Friday, August 8, 2025, at the 

office of the City Clerk/Treasurer in Riverdale, Iowa.  If mailed, the proposals should be mailed to: 

 

Kelly Krell, City Clerk/Treasurer 

City of Riverdale, Iowa 

110 Manor Drive 

Riverdale, Iowa 52722 

 

Those submitting sealed proposals should indicate on the outside of the envelope in the lower left-

hand corner that it is a sealed proposal for the RFP indicated above and the name of the firm 

submitting the proposal. 

 

The contract for services will be awarded by August 31, 2025. 

 

Further information may be obtained from the City's website at www.riverdaleia.org, or from the 

City Clerk/Treasurer at clerk@riverdaleia.org or at (563) 355-2511. 


